IMPROVE WATER ASSOCIATION 3rd PARTY CHECK POLICY

The 3rd PARTY CHECK POLICY applies to all members of IMPROVE WATER ASSOCIATION.

This Policy states that no check is to be accepted by Improve Water Association, unless the check is written with Improve Water Association being the payee of that check.

This Policy also states no check is to be written for more than the amount of the bill unless you are applying the full amount of the check to the account balance. No change can be returned to a customer from a check payment.

The BOARD OF DIRECTORS of IMPROVE WATER ASSOCIATION has accepted and approved this 3rd PARTY CHECK POLICY at the regular monthly meeting that was held on September 18, 2012.

Don Thomas, President Marshall Pittman, Jr., Vice President Rev Versie D. Lee, Secretary Lester Thomas, Treasurer O. L. Hughes, Member